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WRITTEN QUESTION E-1076/04
by Christopher Heaton-Harris (PPE-DE)
to the Commission

Subject: Cockle and mussel fishermen

Could the Commission confirm if cockle and mussel fishermen in Northern Ireland receive EU 
subsidies? If so, please could the Commission give details on the amount of these subsidies and how 
they were obtained?

Would cockle and mussel fishermen in Boston in the East Midlands region also be eligible for such 
subsidies?


